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Product Change Notice: #VE20200418       Date:  April 18, 2022  
                                           
RE: Product Branding Change 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this product change notice is to note a brand marking 
change. 
 
 
Products Affected 

PI3301-00-LGIZ PI3303-00-LGIZ PI3545-00-LGIZ 
PI3302-00-LGIZ PI3423-00-LGIZ PI3546-00-LGIZ 
PI3302-03-LGIZ PI3424-00-LGIZ  

 
 
Product change: 
Specific products have a new brand marking. 
Product marking changes from the Picor mark to the Vicor mark. 
No other changes are made to these products. 
 
 

 

 

 

Schedule: 

The change is currently being implemented. 

 

Actions Required: 

Customers should make note that this change is purely cosmetic. 
 
 
Company contact:  
Customer Service 
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 01810 
email: custserv@vicorpower.com 
 


